[bookmark: _GoBack]00110
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR 2020 WEST WILLMAN STREET PAVEMENT REHABILITATION

DESCRIBED AS: 
SUBDRAIN INSTALLATION, PAVEMENT PATCHING, CURB AND GUTTER RECONSTRUCTION, MILLING, AND HMA OVERLAY

AND LOCATED AT: 
WEST WILLMAN STREET FROM 4TH AVENUE TO NORTH CENTER POINT ROAD

Contract No. 4089-19-03


At 5:30 pm, local time, on the 6th day of May, 2020 in the Council Chambers, 101 Emmons Street, Hiawatha, Iowa, the Hiawatha City Council shall hold a public hearing  on the proposed improvements, including the plans, specifications, form of contract, and the opinion of the estimated total cost of the public improvements described thereby for the 2020 West Willman Street Pavement Rehabilitation project.  The Hiawatha City Council has previously filed these documents with the City Clerk of the City of Hiawatha, Iowa.  The City Engineer’s opinion of the estimated total cost of the public improvements is $260,000.  The proceedings of the City Council referring to the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract, and cost opinion are also made part of this notice. At this hearing, any interested person may appear and file written and/or oral objections to the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract or estimated cost of the public improvements. 
By order of the City Council, City of Hiawatha.
Dated this 1st day of April, 2020.

_______________________________
Kari Graber, City Clerk

Published in the Cedar Rapids Gazette on the 18th day of April, 2020.




